
Playground Upgrade at Penny Creek ES 
 

Estimated project cost   $350,000 
Estimated/final completion date August 2023 
 
A new district standard playground will be installed at Penny Creek ES in the 
summer of 2023. 
 
Updates 

• December 21, 2022:  Design of the new playground and equipment 
selections is underway.  Design ideas will be presented to the school in 
January.   

 
• October 25, 2022:  Design of the new playground to begin in November. 

 


